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June 20, 2018 

Last Asset Management Course in Sherwood Park 
The last asset management course for municipal staff is being held in Sherwood Park on 
June 27 and 28, 2018 

RMA, AUMA, and Infrastructure Asset Management Alberta (IAMA) are excited to bring you an asset 

management workshop for municipal staff in Alberta! Through support of the Government of Canada 

and the Federation of Canadian Municipalities (FCM) this workshop will be offered free of charge. 

Two-day workshops across Alberta 

The workshops that have already occurred in Leduc, Vermilion, Lethbridge, Grande Prairie, and 
Okotoks had a combined total of over 200 participants! There is one remaining opportunity to sign up 
for an asset management workshop. The course runs for two days from 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., with 
registration starting at 7:30 a.m. on the first day. All you need to bring is yourself!  

June 27 and 28 in Sherwood Park – Register now! 

For more information and to register, click here. 

For enquiries, please contact: 

Chelsea Parent 
Policy Analyst 
chelsea@RMAlberta.com   

Tasha Blumenthal 

Director of External Relations & Advocacy 

tasha@RMAlberta.com 

https://assetmanagementab.ca/
https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/asset-management-for-municipal-staff-the-technical-basics-tickets-45601130208
http://rmalberta.com/events/asset-management-workshops-for-elected-officials-and-municipal-staff/
mailto:chelsea@RMAlberta.com
mailto:tasha@RMAlberta.com

